Dunrobin MC Patient Participation Group Meeting 10th July 2013


Present:

Mrs S Brooker, Miss Janis Johnson, Lynne Smith,  Brenda Wooliscroft, Peter Capper



Lynn Clarke, Dr Maheepathi, Dr Arepalli, Amanda Hulme (secretary)



Stephanie & Karen (Dementia/Alzheimers speakers)
Apologies:
John Blackburn, 
Jenny Williams



The Chair opened the meeting and welcomed everyone.

The following was discussed:

1. Stephanie and Karen (Dementia/Alzheimers) gave a very interesting talk on the subject and also left information and leaflets to be put out in reception.
2. They explained their services in full to the group and explained the main differences between Dementia and alzheimers.  The group found this information very beneficial and very interesting.

3. Leaflets would be displayed in the surgery and also Mandy had the e-mail address in case of need to contact in the future.

4. They also explained that during the hours of 8.30 and 4.30 they are available to call in a crisis for older people only.

5. The Community Mental Health Team are based at Abbots House and they also have an outreach team connected to them who work with patients in their own home (usually recently discharged from hospital).

Results from the National Patients Survey

1. Printout was available and handed out to all of the group to view.  On the whole the results were

Very good.


2. Also another patient questionnaire for our Surgery was shown to the group (CFEP) this was one that the surgery chose to do it was not compulsory just because we wanted feed back on how we were doing.  This was ongoing.  We could discuss results at the next PPG>

North staffs Carers Association

The group thought it would be beneficial to get someone from the NSCA to come in to give us a talk.  They are now based at Duke Street Fenton.  This would be arranged hopefully for the next PPG.

Questions for Doctors

1. Patients were invited to ask any questions about any concerns they might have or as to any improvements that need to be made.  Patients asked about compliance with medications and did Drs have a battle on their hands, Dr Maheepathi explained that we cannot make them take the medications but we try our very best and contact all the services if needed to help with that particular patient.

2. It was also mentioned about the amount of time that Drs have to see the patients and the length of time that is now needed due to all of the templates that need to be filled in and these take up much of Drs time.

3. The New Build was also discussed and at this moment in time it seemed it was on hold due to the land needing to be tested as apparently years ago it was a marl hole.

     Any Other Business :-          NONE

           THE NEXT PPG MEETING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY 3RD DECEMBER     12 – 1PM                
